
 

Sanctuary Birthday memories Mary Irene 
Jinks (MM) 

Nov 24thDec 1st, 15th 

Sacred 
Heart 

Healing for J. Travers (ST) Nov 17th, Dec 1st, 8th 

Lady Altar In memory of Helen, William & 
Catherine (ST) 

Nov 17th, Dec 1st, 8th 
 

  Collections                                             Weekly Draw 

13.10.19 
 

£631. 40 
 
 

£25 3 & 17 K. Finn 

£15 3 & 5 Mr. Pip 

£10 1 & 15 C. Bostock 

 .  
 

 

Candle Intentions                                                    Dates available 

There will be Devotions and Benediction at 5.30pm today 
 
Flowers on the Sanctuary this week in memory of Gertie & Tommy Coyne 
 
The Statue of Our Lady of Walsingham will visit St. Mary’s Cathedral, 
Newcastle from 24th—26th October.  There will be a special Mass                      
celebrated by the Bishop on Thursday 24th October at 7.00pm at the 
Cathedral.  This is in preparation for the Rededication of England as the 
Dowry of Mary next year. 
 

UNDERSTANDING THE SCRIPTURES 
On Monday 21st Oct in St Patrick’s parish hall at 7-00 pm  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The weekly draw is a good source of income for the parish and there are 
still some numbers available.  Only £1 per number.  You have to be in it 
to win it.  Prizes £25, £15 and £10.  Thanks to those who are already 
members.  Please see Gloria or Bernadette. 

Sunday 20th October 29th  Sunday of the Year 

St. Mary’s   Stockton on Tees 
The Mother Church of Teesside 

2 Major Street, Stockton-on-Tees,  TS18 2DD 
Parish Office Telephone 01642 613933 

Email: stmarystockton@btinternet.com 
parishfamilystockton.org.uk 

 

Parish Priest  Fr. John Cooper Tel 01642 674321 
Assistant Ordinariate Priest Fr. Ian Westby 

Sunday 6.00pm People of the Parish 

Wednesday 12.00 noon George & Agnes Booth 

Friday 12.00noon 
 

For Healing 

Sunday 6.00pm Celia & Brian Kelly 

Baptisms by appointment only following a course of  
instructions.  First requests for Baptism or Marriage to Fr. Cooper on 

01642 674321 
 

Please continue to pray for the sick and housebound of our parish.  If you 
are aware of anyone in the parish who is sick or housebound and would 
like to receive Holy Communion then please let one of our priests know. 

 In thanksgiving for the Canonisation of 
St. John Henry Newman 

 
‘O God, our heavenly Father, we offer you heartfelt thanks for the 
life and holiness of John Henry Newman.  In him you give us an  
inspiring example of priest and teacher, heroic and humble in his 
labour for the salvation of souls and the pursuit of holiness. Through 
his intercession we ask you to lead us by the kindly light of the Holy 
Spirit, and so grant us peace and joy, in the one fold of the  
Redeemer.  We ask this though Christ our Lord 


